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WHEREAS the City faces annual increases in staff salary costs; and 

WHEREAS the Council of the City of Sault Ste. Marie is committed to finding cost 

savings in these difficult economic times; and 

WHEREAS the Corporation of the City of Sault Ste. Marie is anticipating a budget deficit 

in 2016 and a significant budget shortfall in 2017. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that staff be requested to prepare an 

amendment to By-law 2000-147 (non-union salary administration by-law) which would 

have the effect of freezing annual non-union general economic salary increases until 

January 1, 2018. 


